
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Borden Carleton Gas Station.
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:11:01 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 1:55 PM
Subject: FW: Borden Carleton Gas Station.
 
 
 
From: Matt Morriscey [mailto:morriscey@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 1:43 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Borden Carleton Gas Station.
 
I'm writing to express concern about the proposed DP Murphy gas station for Borden
Carleton. 

I believe that the proposed gas station will push out other more established, small businesses
in borden carleton. I don't believe it would benefit the community it serves but would only
serve to starve out the legacy businesses, and leave the community poorer for it.
 
--
Matt Morriscey
Your Friendly Neighborhood Graphic Designer 
More I See Design 
Charlottetown, PEI
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